
 

 
 

For more information:  
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov or visit www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank  

Project update                                                                                 October 5, 2016 

Underground tank and sewer system now connected!  
System testing and road restoration continue 

Utility work under Beach Dr. S.W. complete 

King County’s contractor for the Murray CSO Control Project has 

completed the connection between the underground storage tank and 

the sewer system, marking another major project milestone. All utility 

work under Beach Dr. S.W. is now complete. The contractor has 

removed the large dewatering tanks on the south side of the facility 

building, making room for restoration to begin in this area.  
 

Upcoming activities and project schedule 

The contractor is conducting system testing for the underground 

storage tank. King County expects the tank to be operating by mid- to 

late-fall. Once operational, the tank will collect up to 1 million gallons 

of sewage and stormwater that would otherwise overflow into Puget 

Sound during heavy rains.  

 

As the contractor works to get the tank online, they will also work on 

project art, restoration and landscaping. Below is a summary of the 

activities that will occur over the next few months. 
 

 Site, roadway, and park restoration – underway 

 System testing – underway 

 Project art – underway 

 Sewer line upgrade in the access road south of Lowman Beach Park – planned for fall 2016 

 Landscaping – weather dependent 
   

Construction schedules can shift due to a number of factors. Landscaping installation on-site is weather 

dependent. Should the weather not permit all plants and shrubs to be planted this fall, the contractor will plant 

them in early spring 2017. King County and its contractor expect that all other project elements will be 

complete by the end of the year. To keep you informed, we will send another schedule update in early 

November. 
 

Thank you for your continued patience during construction. Please direct any concerns or inquiries to the 

project hotline: 206-205-9186. 

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

The contractor removed dewatering 

equipment earlier this week. 


